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Alan Marsden 
Environmental Services 
Derbyshire County Council 
County Hall 
Matlock 
Derbyshire 
DE4 3AG 
 
 
Dear Alan, 
 
Derbyshire Local Transport Plan – Transport Goals Questionnaire  
 
Please find enclosed a completed copy of the above questionnaire which was approved by 
the Council’s Environmental and Development Services Committee of 27th August 2009 as 
the District Council’s response to the consultation exercise.  Please note that Council 
procedures allow for the resolution to be called in within five working days.  Therefore, if 
you do not hear from us again on this matter by 4th September, please assume that no 
such eventuality has arisen. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Richard Groves 
Planning Policy Officer 
 
 

Gill Hague 
Head of Planning Services  
 
Civic Offices, Civic Way, 
Swadlincote, Derbyshire DE11 0AH 
 
Please ask for:  Richard Groves 
Tel:  (01283) 595738 
Fax:  (01283) 595850 
Minicom:  (01283) 595849 
DX 23912 Swadlincote 
E-mail: richard.groves@south-derbys.gov.uk 

 
Our Ref: RG 
 
Your Ref:  
 
Date: 28th August 2009 
  
 












